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Dear Precious Friends in the Ministry! 
After a very busy and fruitful Summer, it is nice to see our schedule slow up just a bit! But the devil doesn’t 

rest – ever! As we came down off the mountain-top experiences of the Summer, the devil was waiting, and has 

hit our folks and our family here with a load of attacks! Bible believers know that absolutely EVERYTHING 

that is happening was perfectly predicted in the Bible (all nations being forced into a one world monetary sys-

tem; all religions being dumped for ONE religion; and problems becoming world-wide instead of local and lim-

ited in scope). But the struggles that people are going through are still tough. Thankfully, we have a new church 

that has just taken us on for support – the Faith Baptist Church of Fresno, CA! Thank you pastor Miller for 

helping us stay in the fight for souls!  

Shopping Centre Presentation of the History Behind the King James Bible. For three days in 

September, we as a church got to set up a 30 foot long multi-media display of various old Bible displays and 

historical information in a local Shopping Mall… FOR FREE! The manager thought the presentation was fan-

tastic and said we could do it again any time we wanted! We had 

hundreds “come and touch history” and we got to explain how we 

got the King James Bible, why it IS the word of God, and how to 

read and study it for themselves! Dozens and dozens of people 

stayed around and heard what the Bible is all about… the salvation 

of a sinner’s soul! It truly was a great opportunity for us as a 

church, and we gave away over 50 New Testaments to people who 

actually WANTED them! I pray that we have a reason to do some-

thing like this event EVERY year from now on!  

Discipleships. My wife Nita has the privilege of personally discipling a young woman named Kim every 

Sunday afternoon. Kim is growing leaps and bounds and is a great testimony of God’s grace! On Tuesday eve-

nings, Tony and Collette meet with us, and for two hours we have the time of our lives asking and answering 

questions from the Scriptures, using the Course I have written! Discipling new believers is just plain awesome! 

September was Prayer Emphasis Month. Every church meeting in September was focused on prayer 

– learning how, why, when, what to expect, and why there is so little accomplished in modern prayer efforts! It 

was a fantastic month! Truly, the greatest thing we as a church have learned is to never quit believing God, and 

trusting Him! Hebrews 10:36 says, “For ye have need of patience, that, after ye have done the will of God, ye 

might receive the promise.” We believe this more than ever!  

Upcoming Events! Because we love Jesus, we hate “Halloween”! So when October 31
st
 comes around, 

and the nights are getting so dark, we redouble our efforts to “Light the Night” with the Gospel! We have a 

special church get-together that just fires us up for preaching, and soul-winning, and raising our families for 

God in this dark world! Pray that we as a church get BRIGHTER no matter how dark the world may get! No-

vember is CHURCH PLANNING month, when we finish planning out all of 2012. We are praying for God’s 

wisdom to be more fruitful, and that our fruit would remain (John 15:8)! And then comes December, and all our 

Christmas evangelistic efforts! Please pray for us here to remain faithful, and fruitful, until Jesus comes again! 

Prayer Request Summary 
Continue to pray for these precious souls to turn to Jesus Christ! Luke D, David C, Pat W, Jim 

O’L, Brendan F, Kerri M, Wendy O, Chris M, Barry G, and Ann M to get saved. Thank you for faithfully 

supporting us financially and prayerfully! Please pray that our own financial support increases in a big way – it 

has been very tough for the past few years! Pray finally, that we can get back to the States this coming Summer 

of 2012 to do our remaining Furlough. 

We love you all, and thank God so much for you! 

The Ledbetter Family 
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